
NORFOLK COUNTY COUNCIL 
(BURGH AND TUTTINGTON) 

TEMPORARY TRAFFIC RESTRICTION ORDER 2020 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT, 1984 SECTION 14(1) 

 
 
ORDER prohibiting the use by vehicles of Aylsham Road from its junction with The 
Green for a distance of 100 metres eastwards in the PARISH OF BURGH AND 
TUTTINGTON 
  
1. Save as provided in Article 2 of this Order and whereas the Norfolk County 

Council as Traffic Authority for the Administrative County of Norfolk is satisfied 
that:- 

 
(i) works to renew BT cables are required at Aylsham Road from its 

junction with The Green for a distance of 100 metres eastwards           
in the PARISH OF BURGH AND TUTTINGTON (hereinafter referred to 
as the said road) and: 

 
(ii) that in consequence traffic over the said road should be prohibited with 

effect between 08:00 and 17:00 hours from 3rd December 2020 to          
4th December 2020 for the duration of the works expected to be about          
2 days within the period.  

 
2. Nothing in Article 1 of this Order shall make it unlawful for a vehicle which 

requires access, to proceed to a final destination situated within the length of 
road specified in Article 1 of this Order. 

 
3. This Order has a maximum duration of 18 months and will be revoked upon 

completion of the works.  Where exceptional circumstances are encountered 
during the performance of the works specified in this Order the operational 
period of this Order may become extended to allow completion of the works 
after obtaining consent of the Secretary of State. 

 
NOW THEREFORE the Norfolk County Council DO HEREBY ORDER, that with 
effect between 08:00 and 17:00 hours from 3rd December 2020 to 4th December         
2020 for the duration of the works the said road SHALL NOT BE USED by any class 
of vehicle. 
 
 
Dated this 26th day of November 2020 
 

 
Helen Edwards 

Chief Legal Officer 
 

County Hall 
Martineau Lane 
Norwich 
NR1 2DH 

 



Burgh and Tuttington NTRO3600 PT 

NORFOLK COUNTY COUNCIL proposes to make a Temporary Traffic Order 
affecting Aylsham Road from its junction with The Green for a distance of 100 
metres eastwards in the PARISH OF BURGH AND TUTTINGTON because of works 
to renew BT cables.                             
 
The road will be temporarily closed (except for access) between 08:00 and 17:00 
hours from 3rd December 2020 to 4th December 2020 for the duration of the works, 
expected to be 2 days within the period.  
 
 
Alternative route is via: Aylsham Road, Tuttington Road, A140 Aylsham Bypass, 
B1145 Banningham Road/ North Walsham Road, Tuttington Road, Banningham 
Road, Aylsham Road (Colby, Burgh and Tuttington, Aylsham).   
 

(If necessary the restriction could run for a maximum period of 18 months from the 
date of the Order). 
 

 
Penalty: £1000 maximum fine on conviction and/or endorsement for contravention. 
 
 
In the event of the start date being delayed the new start date will be displayed on 
site in advance. 
 
 
The person dealing with enquiries at Norfolk County Council is Martin Dixon 
(Community and Environmental Services) Telephone 0344 800 8020. 
 
 
Dated this 13th day of November 2020 
 
 

 
Helen Edwards 

Chief Legal Officer 
 

 
      
 
County Hall  
Martineau Lane 
Norwich 
NR1 2DH 
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